
Peek at the Week 
Year 2—15th May 2024 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been work-

ing hard putting together their fact files 

together about the snail or whale. The 

children know the features of a non 

chronological report  and they have used 

this knowledge to create their own.  In 

Maths, we  have been learning about the 

difference between metres and centime-

tres and they have been measuring differ-

ent objects around the classroom.  

Next week,  in Maths, the children are go-

ing to be comparing different lengths and 

problem solving with measure. In English, 

the children will be writing instructions 

about ‘ How to wash a Woolly Mam-

moth’ . In RE. the children are going to be 

learning about Islam.  I 

t would be great if the children can con-

tinue to practise their 2, 5 and 10 times 

tables and try to read at home every 

night.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Please remember to complete Maths 

homework and read daily. 

Children should complete one piece of 

homework each week from 

their Summer 1  Homework 

Menu. 

Please wear PE kits  on a Wednesday.  

When logging into Numbots,  you need to 

log in as school not parent, it is quite con-

fusing on the website. Then your child’s 

log in should work.  

Beale Park Trip: 12th June 2024 

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Child of the week 

2Hawking:  Zara 

2Franklin: Daniel 

2Newton: Rifqah 


